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January 13, 2025 

Dear Valued Patients,

We are reaching out to share some news about a recent change within our practice. Dr.
Matthew Siljander has transitioned away from our practice to pursue other opportunities. We
wish Dr. Siljander the best in his future endeavors and are appreciative of the care he
provided while with our practice. We understand that transitions like this can feel
unexpected, and we apologize for the short notice you may have received. Please know we
are fully committed to supporting you and ensuring your care remains our top priority.

We appreciate the trust you have placed in Dr. Siljander over the years and recognize that
such a transition can bring questions or uncertainty. To provide continuity in your care, Dr.
Michael Hunter and Dr. Nader Nassif will be stepping in to oversee your medical needs. Both
physicians are compassionate, highly skilled, and dedicated to maintaining the high standard
of care you deserve.

We want to acknowledge that changes in your healthcare team can feel unsettling. Please
know that our entire team is here to guide you through this transition and address any
concerns you may have. Should you wish to schedule an appointment or discuss your care
plan with Dr. Hunter or Dr. Nassif, our staff is ready to assist you. You can contact us at (949)
722-7038 for further information.

Thank you for allowing us the privilege of caring for you. We remain committed to ensuring
your health and well-being are supported every step of the way.

Sincerely,
Your Care Team at Newport Orthopedic Institute
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